
Superintendent Evaluation Ad-Hoc Subcommittee Meeting 

January 24th, 2023 

 

 

Mr. McCarthy called the meeting to order at 6:31PM and took a roll call of the members for a 

quorum.  All three subcommittee members were present (McCarthy, Rose-Zeiberg and 

Spadafora).   

The next order of business was the only agenda item which was the Superintendent Evaluation 

Presentation discussion. Chair McCarthy opened up the conversation to subcommittee members. 

Ms. Spadafora started off the conversation and made a comment on how a lot of the 

information for the presentation was inaccurate and looked into more of the individual 

evaluations from school committee members. Ms. Rose-Zeiberg followed up with the same 

comments and agreed with the inaccuracies.  

 

Ms. Spadafora then made a motion to table the evaluation discussion until the Chair of the 

subcommittee reaches out to either agency (MASC or DESE) for the purposes of guidance on 

how to proceed with the inaccurate information. The motion was seconded by Ms. Rose-Zeiberg. 

A roll call vote was taken with a unanimous vote of 3-0 to table. The meeting was adjourned at 

6:44PM on January 24th.  

 


